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Here Are Preemptive Measures to Limit a Cyberattack's 
Damage to Your Business
Day Pitney Data Privacy, Protection and Litigation chair William Roberts authored an op-ed with CBIA's President and CEO 
Chris DiPentima titled "Here Are Preemptive Measures to Limit a Cyberattack's Damage to Your Business," for the Hartford 
Business Journal. The article discusses the new data privacy law in Connecticut passed to protect consumer data and what 
companies can do to be breach-ready at all times.

Read the full article here.
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